
Employment Opportunity 

County of St. Paul No. 19 

 

Waste and Agricultural Services Seasonal Trapper 

 

The County of St. Paul No. 19 is currently accepting applications for a Seasonal Trapper starting around April 
15, 2024 and ending around October 18, 2024.   The successful candidate will be an energetic, self-motivated 
individual, have excellent communication skills and demonstrate team player philosophy. 

  

Duties:  

• Trap beavers on County and Private Land where they are causing issues. 

• Determine where water issues will occur and respond in an appropriate manner. 

• Supervise and assist with culvert installations and excavations. 

• Building both temporary and long term fencing.  

• Knowledge with use and handling of dangerous goods as they pertain to beaver dam removal.  

• Assist with the maintenance and operation of waste collection sites.    

• Monitor the identification, reporting and control of weed, pest, insect and disease control programs for the County.  

• Attend regional workshops and training seminars. 

• Other duties or special projects as assigned.  

 

As the ideal candidate, you will have:  

• An Alberta Trappers License. 

• A Government of Alberta Non-mining Blasting Permit. 

• A valid Alberta Class 5 vehicle license.  

• A current Possession and Acquisition License . 

• Ability to operate tractors, skid steers and other small equipment. 

• Working knowledge of computer applications including Microsoft Office and Windows.  

• Well developed interpersonal and communication skills are required.  

• Demonstrate initiative and have the ability to work independently in a multi-task environment.  

 

We offer a competitive wage ranging from $32.22—$40.27/hr depending on experience and expertise.   Ideal 
starting date would be April 15,  2024  but could be flexible for a suitable candidate.  Resumes outlining, qualifi-
cations, references and experience will be received in confidence until a suitable candidate is found to: 

 

Email: wlesiter@county.stpaul.ab.ca 

 

We thank all those applicants who have shown an interest in this position, however only those selected for an 
interview will be contacted. 


